
Your Court Late 
Fees May Have 
Been Eliminated 
or Reduced! 
A new law (AB 199) 

• cancels civil assessment late fees (from before 7/1/22), and
• lowers new civil assessment late fees to $100 or less

1. Check your record using the court’s website, or
by speaking with court staff on the phone or in-person.

2. Confirm that any civil assessment late fee added before 7/1/22 is 
cancelled and new late fees are no more than $100.

3. If you are asked to pay money that you suspect you do not owe, get legal 
help from your lawyer or a legal aid office.

If you cannot afford to pay your remaining balance, contact your court or a legal aid 
organization to ask if you qualify for a reduction or elimination of your fees.  

Legal Aid Offices serving… 
All California Root & Rebound Hotline (510) 279-4662, Fridays, 9-3 PT
Alameda County East Bay Community Law Center (510) 548-4040, press 1, then 4 for VM
LA County Public Counsel (213) 385-2977, ext. 700
SF Bay Area Lawyer's Committee for Civil Rights     (415) 543-9444 

of the San Francisco Bay Area 

To find other legal resources and get involved in ending all fines and fees, visit: https://ebclc.org/cadebtjustice/about/ 
 

@CaDebtJustice @CaDebtJustice @cadebtjustice 

Are you paying money that you should not owe? 




